
From: Butler, Matthew
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: public comment 20-1605
Date: Tuesday, July 12, 2022 9:24:04 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: steve kennedy 
Sent: Monday, July 11, 2022 9:05 PM
To: Butler, Matthew <matthew.butler@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: No Birch Solar

Mathew :
I have spent 29.5 years serving Shawnee township as a first responder and couldn’t think of a worse idea to bring
onto this community. The amount of community resources that will be taxed during the building of this project will
be a problem! Fire/ Ems will receive more usage with constant influx of workers , more equipment, and increased
traffic flow . Not to mention the negative impact upon the natural resources and wildlife that is so prolific in that
area . Please reconsider this dreadful Money grab by big business!! NO BIRCH SOLAR!!

Sincerely
Steve kennedy
Shawnee twp Resident

Sent from my iPhone

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious, please do not click links or
open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov <mailto:csc@ohio.gov> or click the Phish Alert Button if
available.
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